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Our fishing group have had a  

successful fishing season,  with Carp and Bream 

being the catch of the day.  Well done every 

one!  We would like to thank Widows Fisheries 

at Spring View, Wigan for providing a stunning 

location and always making us welcome We 

have just donated them with a selection on bird 

boxes from out Golborne base, I'm sure they 

will be welcome addition for the wildlife birds.    

    

 

 

 

 

Our ongoing work at out poly-
tunnel  has  paid off and we have produced 
some delicious tomatoes, peas and potatoes. 
We are looking forward to our strawberries.  

We will be planning our herb 
garden for next  spring and  
more vegetable patches. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS. 

On 13/9/2018 we are off to Blackpool, 

sure to be a great day out. 

 Thank you to one of our attendees parent who 

kindly donated a drinks hamper that we raffled 

off, all funds going towards our day trips out. 

 Plans for our Christmas party are underway. 

We will be holding it at Ince Rose Bridge Club, 

Pinfold St Ince, on Sunday 2nd December  

6PM  - 10:30PM. Refreshments, Disco, Artist. 

 Our outdoor survival day in June was a huge success and our 

attendees asked for another, so we arranged one for 11th July.  We 

worked as a team and pitched the tent, Set up 

camp. We then enjoyed fun and 

games along with a BBQ and 

plenty sunshine & laughter. 

 Our 2nd newsletter is here already, how 

time flies when your having fun, Hope you 

have all enjoyed the sunshine.. 

Included in this newsletter are a few of the 

activities that we have done over the 

summer months,  but can’t believe we are 

now in the process of planning our 

Christmas party 

If you have any thing you would like us to 

include in our next issue, any celebration, 

achievement or interesting story you would 

like to share, please let us know. 

Don’t forget,  you can keep updated on our 

web page 

WWW.stepscic.co.uk or 

follow us on Twitter or 

Welcome to our 2nd newsletter,  we 
have had a great summer. Here are 

just a few of our activities we have 
enjoyed.   

Day at the races,  
  Haydock 5th July, and 20th July Some of  

our attendees expressed a wish to go to the 

races, so off we went, again glorious Sun-

shine and a fun filled day had by all.  

 We got the opportunity to meet  jockey  

Harrison Shaw who went on to win his race.       

Harrison then took time after the race to 

come and chat to our members, we had the chance then to  

congratulate him on his win and good luck for the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             
 Movie Moment. 
  Our members enjoyed their day at the 
 cinemas in August, they choose the film they all 

wanted to see, took their lunch and enjoyed their  movie  
afternoon. 

Great to tell you  about our activities,  firstly our summer sports day, 

this was a great success, fun and games had by all, staff included.  

Our blue, yellow and green teams competed in various  events for 

points throughout the day, we had traditional egg n spoon race, relay 

race, sack race and individual obstacle course,  Our blue team won 

overall on the day, but all teams worked together, all very competitive 

with loads of fun and 

laughter.   

 

  

                    

Winning Team 
Tug Of War 

Obstacles 
Sack race 

Egg & Spoon 

https://www.stepscic.co.uk/wp-content/gallery/races/IMG_2804.JPG
https://www.stepscic.co.uk/wp-content/gallery/races/IMG_2943.JPG

